
 

 

  
 

DAILY BULLETIN – Tuesday 18th January 2022                           
                          
TO ALL STAFF: THIS IS A CAT WEEK 
                                                                                                                                       
TO ALL STAFF & PUPILS: 
 
 
REGISTER TEACHERS - PLEASE INFORM YOUR GROUP 
 
S1-6 Library Access over Prelims:  Due to S5/6 prelims the library, there will be limited access to 

the space. Please check library entrance for access each day. Library books can be returned 
at the drop off point outside the double doors. Quiet lunchtimes will restart on Monday 31st 
January, homework club on Wednesday will run as usual. 

Ms Aleksandrowicz 
 

S1-6 Spare PE Kits:  The PE department are running short of a couple of items for our ‘spare kit’ 
store. We are particularly short of leggings and tracksuit bottoms. If you have any old pairs 
that no longer fit, the PE department would be happy to use them. Please drop any donations 
of kit to the PE department Staff Base. Thanks! 

Mr Collard 
 

S1-6 Pupil Voice:  Pupil Voice meets every today 2nd break Room 2-04 (Mr Das's classroom). 
Very important society allowing you to get involved in the decisions that shape the school. 
Excellent society to join in order to develop leadership and teamwork skills. Discussions 
centre around teaching & learning; what happens in the school and anti-bullying. Thanks. 

 
Mr Das 

 
S1-6 Maths Breakfast Club:  There will be no maths breakfast club on the 18th and the 25th due to 

S5/6 prelims. Normal service to resume on the first of Feb! 
Mr MacDougall 

 
S1-6 Engage: Save The Date!  The next Parent Council Engage event is coming up on Zoom. 

Please save the 1st of March, from 6:30 to 8 p.m., to hear professionals talk about their 
choices and their careers. This time the line-up includes a civil engineer turned doctor and the 
head of the Edinburgh International Book Festival. As always, you will have the opportunity to 
ask questions and gain information to facilitate your subject choice. More information will 
follow soon.  

Mrs Paterson 
 

S1-2 Music Club:  If you are interested in music and would like to try out different instruments, 
Music club will run again on Tuesday lunchtimes in Miss Kemp’s room (G02). Feel free to 
bring along your lunch. 

Miss Kemp 
 

S1-3 Boys Rugby:  Boys rugby is back on and will run on Tuesdays from 4pm until 5pm at 

Meggetland. New players are welcome as well as those who already play. 
Mr MacDonald 

 
S1-4 American Football:  American Football takes place on Wednesdays from 4.00pm to 5.30pm 

at Meggetland.  Everyone is welcome, whether you have played before or would like to give it 
a try.  Please get changed at Meggetland, and the coaches will provide all safety equipment.  

 
Mr Segall 

 
 

  Duty Head – Ms Stratton 



 

 

S3-6 Drama Supported Study:   Drama Supported Study is being changed to every Wednesday 
after school from 3.40-4.30 in LG04 starting Wednesday 19th January. Come along for help 
with home learning, past papers, folio work or for a quiet place to work. 

 
Mr Graham, Mrs. Theodoratou & Mr O’Hagan 

 
 

S3-6 Big Band:  Rehearsals start up again today (Tuesday 18th Jan) in room G03 at lunchtime.  All 

welcome, even if you haven’t been before!  (Trumpets, trombones, saxophones, clarinets, 
piano, bass (guitar/double bass), guitar, drumkit, percussion.)  Other instruments considered 
– all offers of help welcome!! 

 Mrs Kingsbury 
 

S1 Drama Club:  Drama Club will not run for the next two weeks due to S6 Prelims! It will return 

Tuesday 1st of February at lunchtime from 12:50-1.30 in LG11. Can the Wednesday group 
also attend on Tuesdays as we are combining the two. New members are also very welcome! 
Come along with your lunch to make new friends, take part in fun games, activities and 
create Drama performances with our wonderful Advanced Higher class.  

 
Mr Graham, Mrs. Theodoratou & Mr O’Hagan 

 
S1 Computing Club:  Very sorry but due to prelim exams taking place in the Computing suites 

there will be no lunchtime computing club this week (Tuesday 18th January).  Check the 
bulletin next Tuesday to see if it is on next week. 

Mrs Dighton & the S6 pupils 
 

S2 Music Technology course choice:  If you are interested in finding out more about music 
technology and want to try out some of the equipment, come along on Tuesday 18th January 
during lunchtime for a drop-in session in G01.  Feel free to bring your lunch.  

Ms MacLeod 
 

 
 


